
Friday 6th December 2024
Opening minds, shaping futures

Dates for your Diary:
10th December – Reception Santa Safari Visit
10th December – KS1 Performance - pm
11th December – KS1 Performance – am
12th & 13th December – Breakfast with Santa
16th December – Panto!
17th December - Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert
18th December - Year 3 & 4 Carol Concert
19th December – Christmas Lunch

                     
                    
.

Christmas has well and truly arrived in school this week!  At the start of the 
week, Year 6 leaders helped put up the decorations around school.  The post 
boxes have started to fill and the elves have asked us to remind you that cards 
should be addressed with the child’s forename, surname and class to help with 
distribution!  

Nursery Oaks and Reception classes gave two brilliant performances of ‘A 
King is Born’ this week and both performances received a standing ovation!  
Thank you to all staff for their hard work and parents for their support.

Seedlings children enjoyed a festive singalong in Forest School, yesterday.  They 
enjoyed Christmas crafts, songs and hot chocolate.  Thank you to staff and parents 
for their support during the session plus a special thank you to Mr Gunn and Mrs 
Powell for organising and setting up on the day.

The school choir gave a resounding performance at the Wombourne Civic last night as part of the 
‘Churches Together’ event.   The choir joined with other schools and local groups for an evening 
of song and performances.  Thank you to Mrs Stewart, Miss Hamilton and Miss Stowe.

Tinsel the Elf has had great fun this week in Larch class.  Children 
(and staff!) can’t wait to get to school in a morning to see what 
he’s been up to overnight.  Last night he decided the bananas 
needed cheering up but not all of them were impressed!

Santa will be joining us for Breakfast on 12th And 13th December.  We will send out a message 
early next week to let you know which day your child will be breakfasting with Santa.  We suggest a 
light breakfast at home on the day your child is having breakfast with Santa.  Children are also 
welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers instead of their school jumper.



Class: Percentage:

Ash 95.65%

Elm 96.56%

Beech 95.53%

Yew 95.49%

Hazel 96.48%

Larch 96.23%

Maple 97.15%

Birch 96.03%

Cedar 94.95%

Alder 94.29%

Rowan 95.46%

Willow 96.46%

Sycamore 96.01%

Chestnut 97.43%

Chestnut

Maple
Elm

Vacancies:
We are looking for someone to join our cleaning team 

on a permanent basis, to start ASAP. 
The hours are 3:30pm to 6.00pm during term time 

and reduced hours during school closures.

If this is something that may interest you please 
email or speak to a member of the office team. 

Some challenges from Year 3 for you to have a think about this week….

Geography - If a city didn’t have any cars, what would it be like?

Negative statements:

Interesting statements:

Positive statements:   
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